
 

Los Ojos de la Familia -  
LA VISTA 

June 1, 2015 

 

THANK YOU!!! 
 

We want to send out special thanks to some amazing, generous folks, 
without whom our 5th Annual Texas Hold 'Em Tournament would not have 

been the memorable success that it truly was. 
 

AARON JARAMILLO - Once again, Aaron donated his talent and experience, 
to organize the tournament.  It is because of him that we were able to put 

together a casino-level tournament, that was as smooth as it was fun. 
 

O.J. MARQUEZ - OJ brought his talented mariachi band to help entertain all 
the generous participants who were not involved with the tournament.  We 
received many compliments for the group, and we hope to welcome them 

back next year. 
  

CALLING ALL GOLFERS!!! 
Whether you're almost professional, fair-to-middling on 
the green, or just getting started, we want you to join us! 



   

 

Los Ojos de la Familia is registered with  United Way Northern New Mexico 

 
and we encourage you to consider asking that your donations go toward this charity. 

Ask your benefits administrator how you can designate LODLF as your charity of choice. 
United Way Contribution Form 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Lk5ontf1EKdKmv6Pg3PLY7GCiRE3YY0sJ2uCSRYDXDL14me14Pk4Ft8Ml9Y5mBfWNsMPWV5GxyQhrT7Zt7UbF-Vzc7aRYviZ_RTo7ia4NckfmTLxxydO4CcbU0KqdzRKxDCo5EoN9R2qgg_lcotlx55yIijFuyDiBF9W2CpfEHGNi2DMMqCfxAsuO7tOaJk4FPyV6uLgCm5VkbxUtmC7L49a-1IqrkHAWp2HWXnIktc=&c=&ch=


For a full calendar of assistance and scholarship deadlines, visit our website 
www.losojosdelafamilia.org. 

  
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Lk5ontf1EKdKmv6Pg3PLY7GCiRE3YY0sJ2uCSRYDXDL14me14Pk4Fg02aJhNa1uvgVyJhuUXkNoi5kXeynsSSXwXBJ5G5slx-UocQv0qzbZgNCajkwVH0BvkoP0qql34S1vElQW9CO4xxbZh3ZJpSz61XuD9-Xfx1gmTQhW5xLWCg8Wiao-nYA==&c=&ch=

